Council Meeting

August 19th, 199


Minutes

Silver Lake City Council

Public Hearing

December 6, 2000

Mayor Roxanne Yurek opened the public hearing for the purpose of discussion of the final budget levy for the year 2001 at 7:00 p.m.

Present: Kieser, Marschel, Rannow, Wawrzyniak

City Staff Present:  David Peck; City Administrator

Also Present:  Ken Merrill; Silver Lake Leader, Larry Lohtka, Ray Bandas. 

The administrator was requested to present the final budget to the council and those present.  The recommended levy was as follows:

$183,238 Total

General Levy at $148,388

Debt Service at      34,850

The motion was made by and seconded by to adjourn until the regular meeting to be held December 21st, 2000 for final certification.  Unanimous. 

__________________________

    Roxanne Yurek/Mayor

ATTEST:______________________________


David Peck/Clerk-Administrator
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